
 
 

 

 

 

 

                 
 
 

 27th November 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Birch and Oak ‘Stable by Starlight’ Nativity - Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th December 2023 
 
As we approach the festive season, it’s that time of year again, when the children start to get ready for the Nativity.  This 
year, Year R, 1 and 2 will be performing Stable by Starlight.  Your children are really excited about the Nativity and have 
already started practicing their songs and lines! 
 
The nativity will take place over the course of two days; Monday 11th December at 2:15pm and Tuesday 12th December at 
9:30am.  The maximum amount of tickets you can purchase are 4 per family and these can be used all at once for one 
performance of the nativity, or spread across the two nativities.  We are NOT able to issue you with any more than 4 tickets 
per family. 
 
Tickets can be booked via School Interviews, which is the same system that you use to book parents consultations.  Please 
access this via www.schoolinterviews.co.uk and use the booking code 3dm5h to book you tickets. 
 
If you have any issues booking your tickets, please contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr Johnson 
Head of School 
                     

 

 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/

